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HB 2548 is bad for Oregon farms. It raises costs, adds unnecessary rules, and takes 

away farms' right to make staffing decisions. Farm workers already have strong 

protections, so this bill isn’t needed. If passed, it could lead to job losses and make 

farming harder. Lawmakers should vote NO to keep farms running and protect jobs. 


